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 Yard Sale Package!

 Call 541-575-0710 • Fax 541-575-0244 

 Email office@bmeagle.com

 Stop by 195 N Canyon Blvd., John Day 

 Deadline for Classifieds is 10 am Mondays.

 The Final Word in 

Garage Sales
 Access the single most comprehensive resource for 

 garage sale listings in our area, in print and online!
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Crossword

JOHN DAY – 
2 bedroom, 2 bath, 
furnished house, 
shop, carport on 

1 acre. Nice 
location. $750/

month, water and 
garbage included. 

First/last 
$500 Deposit. 
541-792-0625.

LSI Orchard, LLC; 
Adams County 
Apples, LLC; Bench 
Orchard, LLC; 
Bray’s Orchard, 
LLC; Crown 
Orchard, LLC; 
Foreman Fruit & 
Land Co, LLC; 
Othello’s Edge, 
LLC and Simmons 
Orchard, LLC; are 
offering a combined  
14 full-time 
temporary positions 
in Okanogan, 
Douglas and 
Adams County 
located in the state 
of Washington. 
Anticipated period 
of employment 
is 8/20/2017 
to 11/15/2017. 
Qualified workers 
must have  
3 months’ 
experience with 
tree fruit & expect 
to perform tree fruit 
based agricultural 
work such as 
harvesting, thinning 
and pruning apples 
and pears. A 
guaranteed wage 
of $13.38-$15.00 
an hour. Piece rate 
for apples $20.00-
$28.00 per bin and 
piece rate for pears 
is $22.00-$26.50 
per bin. Specific 
wage and/or piece 
rate information for 
the employer can 
be obtained from 
your local State 
Workforce Agency.  

Anticipate a 40hour 
work week, ¾ of the 
hours’ guarantee. 
Free housing 
available for workers 
including U.S. 
workers who cannot 
reasonably return 
to their permanent 
residence at the 
end of each work 
day. Tools, supplies 
& equipment will 
be provided at no 
cost to the worker. 
Transportation and 
substance expense 
to the worksite 
will be provided 
or paid for by the 
employer upon 
50% completion 
of contract. Out of 
state applicants 
can apply at their 
nearest local SWA 
office or contact 
the employer by 
phone at 206-
890-6881. For the 
SWA servicing the 
area of intended 
employment 
contact WorkSource 
Okanogan at 
509-826-7566. 
Reference job order 
number 185350313. 
__________________

Temporary part time 
doctor’s assistant 
needed Aug.-Jan. 
Willing to train but 
must be able to 
type and 10 key. 
$10+/hour DOE. 
Email resume to 
johndayeyecare@
yahoo.com.
__________________

Part time position 
open at Radio 
Shack. 24-36 hours 
a week. Starting 
wage $10/hour. 
Please apply in 
store.
__________________

Hiring! Mature, 
loving daycare 
assistant. Part time, 
24 to 30 hours a 
week. Minimum 

SUBSCRIBE

TODAY
MYEAGLENEWS.COM

541-575-0710

35% OFF
NEWSSTAND

wage, $10 per 
hour. Required – 
background check, 
fingerprinting, food 
handlers card, 
CPR, first aid card. 
Serious inquiries 
only. Please contact 
Stacie Klusmier 
541-974-8760.
__________________

Heavy duty 
diesel equipment 
mechanic. Must 
have clean DMV 
record; pre-
employment 
drug test applies. 
Contact Seth 
Barrietua, 
541-575-2102.
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195 N Canyon Blvd. • John Day, OR

1994 Geo Prism. 
4-door, 4-speed, 
piston/cylinder 
issues, otherwise 
good. Only 1,000 
miles on tires. 
$250, you haul. 
541-575-1746.

1989 Toyota Corolla. 
4-door, 4-speed, 

FWD with A/C. High 
miles with strong 

engine, good glass 
and clean title. 

Reliable car for work 
or school. $800 

cash only, or partial 
trade for good 
firewood only. 
541-575-1746.

 
For sale: Ranch 
truck or wood 
hauler. 1977 Dodge 
V8 1-ton dually, 
727 extra heavy 
duty transmission, 
8’ by 12’ flat bed 
with removable 
panels. $2,400 obo. 
Call 541-820-3721.
__________________

2000 Ford Ranger 
pickup, V6 engine. 
Matching shell. 

Automatic, 4x4, 
like new tires. 
94,000 miles, 
excellent condition. 
$7,000. All offers 
considered. Call 
541-820-4500.

New Grant County 
residents (retired) 
looking for private 
land access for 
Fossil unit 
145 deer hunt. Very 
responsible and 
experienced. 
503-784-6323.
__________________

Hay for sale: grass/
clover mix. Small 
bales, in barn. $180 
per ton. Call 
541-932-4557.
__________________

Elk Hunt Access:
Experienced (older), 
responsible Elk 

Hunter looking for 
private hunting 
access for Ritter #2 
Hunt 248B2 hunt. 
541-330-0440.
__________________

Hay for sale:  
500 ton each of 
Bear Valley grass 
hay and Kimberly 
alfalfa weed-free 
hay, 3x4 bales. 
541-542-2010.
__________________

Hay for sale: grass 
alfalfa and alfalfa. 
2 strand bales. 
541-792-0812, 
541-932-4512, 
541-620-0734.
__________________

People search 
local deals every 
day through the 
Blue Mountain 
Eagle Classifieds. 
Find yours 
today! Visit www.
MyEagleNews.com
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